
Questions?
Contact Special Projects Manager Katie Tuttle
at (262) 664-4722 or ktuttle@unitedwayracine.org

Free skill-building program for Racine County
residents 
7 in-person sessions 
Concluding networking event to facilitate
connections between program participants and
nonprofits 

Cohort 1 
Cohort 2 follows in May 2025

accepting applications

UnitedWayRacine.org/UH

Have you thought about serving on a nonprofit board but are unsure 
where to start? Or maybe you have some board experience but want 
to broaden your skills with training from experts in board leadership? 

The United Horizons Board Training program is for you! 

Racine County


